
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

WITHDRAWAL OF SCHOOL ORGANISATION PROPOSAL 

Cotteridge Primary School 

Breedon Road, Birmingham B30 2HT 

Notice is hereby given that Birmingham City Council, Education 
Infrastructure, are withdrawing the following proposal which was 
published on 5th March 2020; 

 Alteration to  the lower age limit of the Cotteridge Primary School 
from age 3 years to become age 4 years; 

 This proposal would change the age range to become 4 – 11 years 
resulting in the removal of nursery provision from the School; 

 The proposed implementation date was 1st September 2020  
 

The withdrawal of this proposal is due to the current COVID-19 
situation. The School closed during the statutory consultation period 
and the Local Authority could not ensure that all interested parties 
would have been able to make comments (representation) during the 
statutory consultation period. 

This withdrawal notice refers only to the proposal described above and 
does not affect any other agreed, current or future proposed changes in 
school organisation. 

 

 
Signed: Jaswinder Didially, 

  Head of Service - Education Infrastructure 
Dated: April 2020 
 
 


